Watch your email for the Zoom links to all events. If you are not currently receiving our email blast and would like to, please contact the church at www.wuc@westminster-uc.ca and we will add you to our mailing list.



Tune in to our **Livestreamed Sunday Service on November 8 at 10:30am**. This Sunday is **Remembrance Sunday**. The scripture text is **Jonah 3:1-10, 4:1-11**. Come and worship with the following link: https://youtu.be/DTOFHZHaRRc

Come and join us at J.a.M this Sunday on Zoom! We meet at 11:00am

Our Rotation on Jonah continues this week...

and you won't want to miss it!

For those who have registered please check your email for the Zoom link. All others interested in registering for our new online program, contact Cathy Shaw at westminster.cathy@gmail.com

Send your prayer requests to Rev. Michelle (rev.m.robinson@gmail.com) or Cathy (westminster.cathy@gmail.com) to be held in prayer by our active prayer team.



MISSION AND VISION



Congregational Meeting – Sunday, November 22 at 1pm Save the date! We are meeting together as a congregation on Sunday, November 22nd at 1pm to share with one another what we have been sensing through this Season of Prayer.

Together we have been praying, listening and reflecting on weekly questions:

- God, what type of world are you seeking to call forth?
- What are you (God) asking us to let go of? take on?
- How do we nurture a deeper relationship with you?
- What practical next steps are we invited to take as a congregation?

Please attend this important conversation which will be facilitated by Dr. Betty Pries and Cayla Charles of Credence and Co. Zoom details to follow closer to the meeting date.

FOOD BANK



Thank you for your ongoing support to this important ministry. **Donations will be accepted** every **Wednesday from 10:00am-12:00pm**.

The following items are needed at the food bank: pudding cups, fruit cups, Kraft Dinner, chicken noodle soup, tomato soup, white and brown rice, canned corn, canned peas, canned beans, instant oatmeal, instant coffee, whitener, juice, peanut butter, jam, toilet paper, paper towels and shampoo

ANNOUNCEMENTS

It's here!! You are now invited to visit and share the link below for our Westminster Online Auction. Feel free to browse through the items we have uploaded thus far on to the site:



https://www.charityauctionstoday.com/auctions/Westminster-United-Church-2020-Auction-15832

Keep emailing your pictures of things you wish to donate to: brianwoodlock@rogers.com and/or margaretsuepaul@gmail.com Biddings start Nov. 23rd running to the 27th, 2020!

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY

Join the Westminster Tech Team! No experience needed. Training will be provided. Looking for volunteers to help with our tech booth and our newest addition, livestreaming.



Interested? Curious? Have some questions? Please contact **Heather VonZuben at** hvonzuben1@gmail.com or the **Church Office at** wuc@westminster-uc.ca

BROADVIEW MAGAZINE RENEWAL

Now is the time to renew your <u>existing</u> *Broadview* magazine subscription – or sign up for a <u>new</u> subscription at \$25/year. This includes <u>10</u> <u>annual print issues</u>, as well as <u>online access</u> – which has additional online-only content. A great price and outstanding content value!

Here are your two payment options:

- Mail in Cheque (1850 Rossland Rd E, Whitby ON L1N 3P2): On the cheque please make it out to "Westminster United Church" and indicate it is a Broadview renewal payment.
- **eTransfer** (EFT) ---- to <u>wuc@westminster-uc.ca</u>. Indicate in the note/comments section it is a *Broadview* renewal payment.

*Please do NOT use the "Donate" Button on our web page

Contact Paul Kneebone directly (<u>paul.kneebone@rogers.com</u> or 905-430-8664) if you have any questions or would like a sample print issue.



The Westminster World Newsletter November 2020 Edition is now available at the following link:

https://westminster-uc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/The-Westminster-World-2020-11.pdf

REMINDERS



Out of an abundance of caution, the M&P Committee have asked the office staff to work from home on Mondays so a thorough cleaning of the building can be done. If you need to contact the church office, you can leave a voicemail or send an email to wuc@westminster-uc.ca.

If you need to come in to the church office for any reason, please remember to call ahead and make an appointment.

